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Janet Towne
Good Luck Sams
4526 Valencia Circle

Colorado Springs, Colorado 8§0917-3117

Dear Janet,

Thank you! The Good Luck Sams’ donation made it possible for Dogs for Better Lives to
rescue Pringles in California, train him in Oregon, and place him in North Carolina.

Even when the Hearing Assistance Dog is not officially
on duty, he is still working. One Saturday morning,
Sheryl was mowing the lawn and Pringles was inside a
sunroom behind two closed doors.

After a few passes with the lawnmower, Sheryl noticed
Pringles was acting very excited. “He was almost
dancing, and I thought to myself, he only does that
when the phone is ringing. I stopped the mower and
reached into my back pocket for my phone. It was, in
fact, ringing.”

We can offer this kind of assistance because of your
club’s gift of $500.00, received on November 29, 2021. Thank you for helplng us train
dogs like Pringles for people like Sheryl!

Gratefully,

nyan Williams
Chief Executive Officer

Dogs for Better Lives, Federal ID #93-0681311, has never sold or traded the information of its donors. No goods or services
were provided in exchange for this donation. Gifis are tax-deductible according to current law as written in Section 501(c)(3) of
the Internal Revenue Code.
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